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A Month In Review 

November 1, 2012  

Greetings! 
 
The Tarrant Literacy Coalition is excited to launch a new format for our 
monthly newsletters that will allow you to view the latest local and national 
literacy news more easily. If you have suggestions for future publications 
please continue to send them to jrollins@tarrantlit.org. We hope you enjoy this 
month's feature articles and we look forward to seeing you at the Annual 
Holiday Appreciation Celebration on November 15th. 
 
Warmly, 
Jennifer Rollins 
 

Holiday Appreciation Celebration 

http://fostercity.patch.com/articles/daylight-savings-this-weekend-fall-back
http://fostercity.patch.com/articles/daylight-savings-this-weekend-fall-back
http://www.tarrantliteracycoalition.org/help/calendar.html/event/2012/11/15/holiday-appreciation-celebration
http://www.tarrantliteracycoalition.org/help/calendar.html/event/2012/11/15/holiday-appreciation-celebration
http://adulteducationresources.weebly.com/resources-from-tarrant-literacy-coalition.html
http://www.tarrantliteracycoalition.org/
http://www.tarrantliteracycoalition.org/
mailto:info@tarrantlit.org
http://www.facebook.com/TarrantLiteracy
http://www.twitter.com/tarrantlit
http://www.youtube.com/tarrantlit
http://pinterest.com/tarrantliteracy/
mailto:jrollins@tarrantlit.org
http://www.tarrantliteracycoalition.org/


October was filled... 
...with a flurry of events. Grants 
were written, students were 
prepared to take their GED 
tests, 3rd Thursday was 
coordinated, and new 
partnerships with TCU students 
groups were born. To follow our 
daily activities please "Like" us 
on Facebook. 
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